
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am very aware that you are anxious about the upcoming return to school. The Dept. of Education 
and the HSE have issued guidelines to help us organise the school for reopening. We have started 
working on these and as you will understand this is a huge task for a school our size. We are 
confident we will have the school ready for reopening the last week of August/first week of 
September. I will contact you shortly when we have definitive opening dates for each year group. 

In the mean/time, we ask parents/guardians to continue reminding children about: 

- Good hand hygiene. 
- Correct cough and sneeze etiquette. 
- Keeping safe physical distance from others. 

These will all be a big help when we return to school. 

Meanwhile enjoy the remainder of the summer holidays. 

 

Kind regards 

Padraig Nolan 


